
From: John Galpin  
Sent: Wednesday, June 23, 2021 11:07:03 PM 
To: Angus Whitburn  
Subject: WWSSC - Food Van - Intro to The Snack Shack  
  

Hi Angus, 
 
As discussed on Monday, WWSSC don't wish to invest in kitchen facilities or provide hot 
food to members.  The costs and burden are simply too great for us to manage at this stage 
but will no doubt be something we can look to achieve much further down the line. 
 
Instead, we'd like to invite a local company to pitch a food van unit adjacent to the club 
building.  The intentions of the initiative is to provide members with hot food options, our 
affiliate clubs/teams with post-game food and hopefully in time this will also attract more 
residents to West Witney and the facilities on offer by all clubs. 
 
Please can you advise if it is acceptable to move forward with this plan on the following 
basis:  

 The food van is pitched on the concrete area to left of our double gates and directly 
in front of our fence 

 The food van will not be on the car park grounds 
 The food van will not restrict vehicle access - more notably emergency vehicle access 

to the fields  
 The food van will be powered on electrical feed from club as opposed to a noisy 

generator  
 WWSSC will not sub-let area used for food van 

If you're happy with the above, we plan to use a local Witney-based company called 'The 
Snack Shack' …. who is ready to begin operating as soon as this Sunday. WWSSC do not plan 
to charge …. for pitching the food van at this location, nor charge for the use of electricity 
since [they have] kindly offered to subsidise post-game food offered to our affiliate sports 
teams.  The electrical feed will be installed by a qualified electrician and included in future 
fixed wire tests. 
 
If you would like any more information on the above proposed arrangement, then please let 
me know.  If you would like more information on 'The Snack Shack' please let [them] know. 
 
I think that's it for now but hopefully this meets with your approval. Another step towards 
making West Witney Sports Field the best place in town. 
 
Kind regards, 
  
John Galpin 
 


